
Meeting with the President of the United Nations, 
Csaba Kőrösi. 

 

 
 
As a student, I always knew that there were many opportunities for me to learn and grow, but I never 
expected that I would meet the President of the General Assembly of the United Nations, Csaba 
Kőrösi, through my studies. However, through student-engaged learning and the hard work and 
networking of Dr. Rusty Butler, I was able to do just that. 



 
When I first heard about the possibility of meeting Mr. Kőrösi, I was excited but also nervous. I had 
never met anyone so high-profile before, and I was worried that I wouldn't know what to say or do. 
But as I learned more about the opportunity, I began to feel more confident and prepared. 
 

 
 
The student-engaged learning that led to this opportunity was focused on global issues and 
diplomacy. We studied the workings of the United Nations, the challenges facing the world today, 
and the ways in which diplomacy and negotiation can be used to address these challenges. It was a 



fascinating and eye-opening experience, and it made me realize just how much work there is to be 
done in the world. 
 
Dr. Butler was instrumental in making the meeting with Mr. Kőrösi happen. He used his extensive 
network of contacts and his knowledge of diplomacy to arrange the meeting and to make sure that 
we were well-prepared for it. He gave us advice on what to say and how to behave, and he made sure 
that we understood the significance of the opportunity. 
 

 
 



Meeting Mr. Kőrösi was an incredible experience. He was gracious and engaging, and he took the time to 
answer our questions and to share his insights with us. He spoke about the challenges facing the United 
Nations and the ways in which diplomacy can be used to address these challenges. He also talked about his 
own experiences as the President of the General Assembly and the lessons that he had learned along the way. 
 
Through this experience, I learned a great deal about diplomacy, leadership, and the importance of 
networking. I realized that even as a student, I have the power to make a difference in the world, and that by 
working hard and building relationships, I can achieve my goals and make a positive impact on the world. I 
also learned the importance of being prepared and professional when meeting with high-profile individuals, 
and I feel that this experience has helped me to develop my communication and networking skills. 
 
In conclusion, meeting President Kőrösi through student-engaged learning and the hard work and 
networking of Dr. Butler was a once-in-a-lifetime experience that I will never forget. It has inspired me to 
continue learning and growing, and to use my skills and knowledge to make a positive impact on the world. 
 

- Stephan Atkinson: Foreign Affairs Club President 


